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Issue 69, 1st October  2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

Aekafo community of east Honiara this afternoon received the most gift in life a new water source at their disposal. The 

community was very pleased with their improved water facility that was handed over today by CAUSE Project.  

The washing bay on the newly built water source. Children enjoying swimming on the newly handed over water source. 

Aekafo water source handed over  



 

 Gizo - BP Footbridge  

Noro fish market  

Munda Shoreline Protection 

Pouring of concrete is currently underway on the Munda shoreline protection 

wall. Team are working hard to complete the project ahead of the timeline 

which is two weeks time.  Once the wall is completed it will help farmers and 

fishermen to securely place their boats around it.  

Work on the final section of the Noro fish market is progressing well. All out-

standing small job will be done next week then the market is ready to be handed 

over to the province later this month.  

The railing of the newly completed footbridge at BP in Gizo has been complet-

ed. Currently the workers are doing final work  and cleaning up.  

Auki TopHill Jacob’s Ladder  

TopHill Jacob’s ladder is  progressing well , so far it almost reach the second 

section of the stiff hill.  It’s a bit challenge for women to carry up bag of grav-

els and cement but they are enjoying it as they would like to see the ladder to 

complete to help those people living in and around the top hill to access  

services in town easily.  

Drainage in Gizo  

Drainage improvement along the Gizo school is continuing well. Currently 

workers are working on concrete slabbing  of the drainage . Once the work 

is completed it will help the flow of water to the right place.  

Noro post ISDT Training 

Last week  a post awareness training was conducted for Noro ISDT partici-

pants. The awareness was conducted by a nurse officer of Noro clinic. The 

awareness covers important topics to that will help the young  to make an 

informed choice in their lives.  


